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Wesley Student Center Plans
Thanksgiving Meal for SWOSU Students
Staying in Weatherford
11.17.2009

The Wesley Student Center is hosting a Thanksgiving meal for SWOSU students who
plan to stay in Weatherford during the upcoming holiday.

Vickie Hopf said the center will open early to watch the Macy's Day parade on the big
television screen and will remain open through all the football games that day. Students
can come and go.

Food will be provided (snacks then dinner at 2 p.m.) Organizers ask that people RSVP
at wesleyfoundation@sbcglobal.net  so they can prepare enough food. If they want,
students can bring their favorite dish but it is not required. Hopf said if students have
any last-minute changes in their plans and did not register, they should come anyway.
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